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We held our first baptism on September 15th. Six people had asked to
be baptized, but an additional three people felt led to “take the
plunge.” The fishermen who were looking on did not realize that these
people had just become fishers of men.
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This month we had our fifth
baby dedication. We helped
this mother-to-be when she
had medical problems during
the pregnancy. She has been
a part of our fellowship ever
since and brought her
newborn daughter to be
dedicated.

Whenever we meet a Christian here, we ask
them if they have a Bible. Many, like
Esmerelda (pictured here), do not have
their own Bible. They are always so grateful
to receive one and are faithful to read it.
Thank you, Friendship Baptist Church of
Cumming, for providing these Bibles for
believers in the community.

And as they went
on their way, they
came unto a
certain water: and
the eunuch said,
See, here is water;
what doth hindeer
me to be baptized?
Acts 8:36
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DONOR OF THE MONTH

Learning English helps Mexicans to
get better paying jobs in the
tourist industry. This is a much
better alternative for them than  
moving to another country to find
work. Our classes have both adults
and children. A few have also
come to our bilingual Bible classes
and ended up accepting Christ.

Our donor of the month is Karla
Burke of Alberta, Canada. In
addition to being a financial
donor, Karla travels to Puerto
Morelos several times a year to
work  with us in meeting needs in
the community. She loves helping
so much that she is in the process
of moving here permanently!
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ENGLISH CLASSES

Though our backpack funds were depleted last month, we continued to
bring more school supplies to needy families. Even though school is
free, all students are required to bring their own supplies. For these
families, these few items meant that their children would be able to
attend school this year.

Power in Prayer

Thanks for all the prayers last month as
we faced many spiritual battles. Not
only have your prayers lessened the
attacks, but we have seen an incredible
amount of spiritual interest. Our
ministry is literally bursting at the
seams. Please continue praying during
this time as we experience “growing
pains” in our ministry.
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